
An Invitation from the Trails Club of Oregon  

To visit Nesika Lodge overnight, Thursday August 27th 

               
 

Nesika Lodge is one of two lodges owned by the Trails Club of Oregon and is located in the Columbia Gorge 

National Scenic Area. The original building was a log cabin built in 1924 which the club replaced with the stone 

lodge pictured above.  Stones and plaques donated by FWOC club are on the backside of the main fireplace.  

Overnight access options: 

 A beautiful four mile hike up Larch Mountain, starting at Multnomah Falls, with a return trip down the 

next morning. The elevation gain is 1650 feet. We will relay hikers to Multnomah Falls from Corbett, 

leaving cars at a member’s home (space for 25-30). Packs may be transported with those riding in. 

 A ride in by vehicle, walking the last quarter mile.  A tractor will relay packs to the lodge. SUV style 

vehicles are needed to access roadway.  Low clearance cars may be parked in Corbett.   

 

Would you prefer to hike from Multnomah Falls ______, or travel by vehicle ____ 

Do you have a SUV?  NO____ YES____ How many available spaces?______ 

For final meet-up directions, contact George Milne at president@trailsclub.org.   

 

Name______________________________________________________________ Male___ Female____ 

Address_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address__________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone____________________________   Cell___________________________ 

Cost: $20.00, payable to the Trails Club of Oregon. (Depending on SUV availability, there may be an extra fee 

if we need to rent a transport vehicle.)  Deadline for Nesika overnight registration is August 15, 2015. 

Mail this registration to: George Milne 

                                      1864 SE Anspach St 

                                      Oak Grove, OR 97267-2619 

 

Participants will need to bring sleeping bags, pillows, & a towel if you want to take a shower. Dinner and 

breakfast will be served and we will return to Corbett in time for the FWOC Convention at Menucha. 

 

Check out www.federationofwesternoutdoorclubs.org  for Convention information & the latest Outdoors West 
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